
Safe passageway for cyclists, runners and walkers between Callington and 

Saltash 

 

Do you cycle, run or walk between Callington and Saltash - or would you like to but 

think the route is too dangerous? St Mellion Parish Council is lobbying for improved 

safety on this route and has gathered significant support from local councils, 

Councillors, colleges and businesses. They hope to raise £5,000 to be included in 

Cornwall Council’s 2016 feasibility study for the Saltash Cycle Network. In the 

meantime, a short on-line survey has been set up to gather public opinion on the current 

route https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HG555KG  

 

For a hard copy of the questionnaire, or any further information on the proposed 

scheme, please contact the St Mellion Parish Clerk on 07539 480310 

or clerk@stmellion-pc.gov.uk 

The survey is funded by a Cornwall Council Community Chest Grant and is open until 

31.12.2016 
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